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Hello BFC! 

 

We are starting a new corner where we showcase our members' various creative works. We want to 

celebrate you and your creations whether they're art works, writings, performances, photography, or 

anything that allows you to express yourself. If you would like to showcase your work, please email your 

creations to Chiaki at chiakihagiwara@ gmail,com 

 

This week we are showcasing Taka Sugawara's Fruit and Pumpkin Carvings. 

 

  
 

  
 


